
November 12, 2015

Councilman Jose Huizar 
Chair
Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
200 N. Main St., Rm. 465 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: 11800 W. OLYMPIC BOULEVARD, CPC-2012-3302-CU

Dear Honorable Councilman Huizar,

I am writing to you as the representative of Wildwood School regarding our upcoming 
hearing before your committee on November 17, 2015. As you are likely aware our school 
has received widespread support from our neighbors, the West Los Angeles Sawtelle 
Neighborhood Council and Council District 11. One of our closest neighbors, the self 
storage adjacent and to the west of our site worked with us to ensure their concerns were 
addressed as well.

To that end we are submitting this letter to concur with their letter of September 11, 2015, 
and ask that the following two conditions be added by your Committee:

1. The project shall be setback 5'0" from the property line along Olympic Boulevard.
2. The queuing for the project shall include space to accommodate thirty-one (31) 

vehicles on-site.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to the approval of this project.

Very truly yours,

Jonathan Lonner 
Principal


